
 

St Luke’s CE Primary, ENDON 

‘Together, in faith, we will succeed’ 

 

 

31st March 2017 

Dear Parents/Carers 

It was great to see so many parents at the Open Morning earlier this week. The children really enjoyed sharing their 

learning, both in the classroom and talking with parents about the impact of how they learn at St Luke’s. 

 

Crazy Hat/Hair Day  

We have had a fantastic day of learning and fundraising today.  Early indications are that we will meet our £1,000 

target.  This is an incredible achievement and the impact of this on the children at our school and on the cancer ward 

is immense.  Thank you for all of your support, and thank you to Miss Harrison and her team of Charity Event Co-

ordinators. 

 

Clubs 

The clubs list for next term will go out today.  Please return this by Thursday next week.  On Wednesday, all KS2 

children will have chance to enjoy a ‘taster’ Zumba session, to encourage them to consider a new approach to 

exercise.  Similarly, the Ju-jitsu team will provide a free taster session for those not currently part of the Ju-Jitsu club 

on Thursday after school.  Requests for this club can be added until the end of the first week back after Easter. 

 

*Reading Club will meet this Tuesday so that we can finish the book –it has been really good fun! 

 

Easter Celebration – Friday 7th April 

You are warmly invited to our low-key Easter Celebration, led by Y4, on the last day of term.  We aim to start at 

9:15am and be finished by 9:45am.  There will be a chance afterwards for a cup of tea whilst you think about our 

school values and vision as we move forward. 

 

PSA News 

Easter Egg decorating next Friday – more details to follow.   

Great news about the recent Annie Lennox night – this event raised £700 and the Mothers’ Day shop raised a further 

£300. Thank you to all involved – all of this effort and time is hugely appreciated. 

 


